Thank youl!

Many thanks to all of the volunteers and staff who put in work before, during and after Hearts,
Hands and Voices: A Community Together in Sefptember for missions! The planning team, those
who helped set up and tear down, those who cut fabric ahead of time for hats and scarves, all of
you who volunteered the day of in any capacity and those who helped deliver the completed
1items/packages after it was all over...all of you are so important and appreciated. Over 600
individuals are being impacted by your efforts! You definitely made a difference in your
community!

It was wonderful to worship God, serve God and serve our neighbors together with you, while
having fun. Please enjoy one of my favorite photos from the day, above. Look for more on the
Missions board when I return from “Better Angels” at Montreat.

---Kristi Corbin, Missions Coordinator



First Pres ESL
Happenings

Our program encourages hands on, pragmatic skill
development and cultural exchange.




